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I am writing to you today in support of farmworker overtime. Farmworkers should 

receive overtime pay after 40 hours in a workweek at one and one-half times the 

employee’s regular rate of pay. Farmworkers have been excluded from the minimum 

wage protections, child labor laws, and overtime pay since the Fair Labor Standards 

Act of 1938. 

Farmworkers are some of the lowest paid workers in Oregon with a median income 

of $28,000 a year. These workers put food on our table, shouldn't they make enough 

money to do  provide for their families too! 

 


